


This is our Principal  Becky Whelan



We have 3 buildings at Abbey Hill Academy. One of 
the buildings was built especially for students with 

Autism. This is called The Walker Building



Angie works on Reception. She is 
usually the first person you will see 

when you come in on a morning. 



There is a noticeboard in Reception 
with photographs of all the staff who 

work in the Walker Building



Sarah is in charge of the staff and students at 
the Walker Building but there are lots of staff 

who lend a hand 



There is a board in reception to tell 
you which staff are in and which staff 

are out.



There are also lots of maps around the 
building to help you find your way 

around.



The Hall is in the centre of the Walker 
Building. You will eat your lunch here. 
There is a noticeboard with pictures to 

help you choose your lunch



If you are looking for a member of 
staff and they aren’t in their 

classroom, they might be in the staff 
room doing some work



This is Walker 1. The students in this room all have their own work 
stations and like to use lots of symbols to help with their routines. 

These students like to use sensory play as part of their daily routine. 



This is Walker 2. Kim Paterson is the teacher 
who uses this classroom. 



This is Walker 3. Ainsley Cole is the teacher who 
uses this classroom.



This is Walker 4. Jade is the teacher who uses 
this classroom



This is Walker 5 and is where Michelle and her team 
work. In this classroom, the students like to do most of 

their lessons in here as they don’t like to change or 
move around very often. It is very quiet and the 

students all have their own work space 



This is Walker 6. Debbie is the teacher who uses 
this classroom. The students who work in here 
also have their own workstations and do lots of 

Sensory play



There are 2 more classrooms across the 
playground – Walker 7 and Walker 8



These classrooms are used by some of the Upper school ASD students. 
Karen and Andy have their tutor groups in these classrooms 

There are even some more toilets in here in case you need to go while 
you are on the playground!



In each of the classrooms, there are 
lots of signs and symbols to help keep 

you on task and help you if you get 
stuck with something.



The Sensory room is used by any student who needs 
a sensory break in their day. There are lots of things 

to rock, swing or bounce on



Students in the Walker building have 
their own playground for breaks and 

lunchtimes



Some of your lessons may be in the  
main Stephenson Building. You will 

walk over to them with your SNA and 
classmates until you feel confident 

enough to do it on your own.



Why don’t you come and see all this 
for yourself? 

There are lots of people waiting to 
meet you!


